
NOTICE – in regards to Covid-19 
 
 
 
 
 
With the Government of Ontario’s extension of the Declaration of Emergency and closure of all 
communal or shared, public or private, outdoor recreational amenities everywhere in Ontario, we are 
asking for No unauthorized entry on the grounds of Mooretown, Cathcart, Branton-Cundick 
Campground for any reason.   
 
We have been monitoring the Covid-19 situation and as of now the May 1st opening date is still viable 
but could change due to government restrictions.  No invoices will be mailed for the 2020 Camping 
Season until the opening date, and potential limitation on services, are determined. 
 
These are difficult decisions, but are being made for the collective well-being of our campers, guests, 
and staff.  
 
We will continue to update the status of the campgrounds through our township and community 
services website and facebook page. 
 
 

 


